
This pub is already problematic in terms of noise and nuisance late at night, already the noise from 

the live music and drunk customers keeps us awake some nights. Even with the current licence, 

customers often hang around late outside, urinate/drink more by our property and this would only 

get worse if their hours are changed. Extending their licence will have a very concerning impact on 

local residents. 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Sent: 27 July 2023 10:09 

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: North London Tavern, 375 Kilburn High Road, NW6 - Variation Application 

 

Good Morning, 

I feel disappointed with the response I got. My concerns remain the same if the first-floor 

function room plans are varied. As stated in my initial observation: We are already 

struggling with the anti-social behaviour and noise associated with this venue, therefore we 

are objecting to any changes in how it operates unless the hours are reduced.  
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